
From: Liviu Cristea
To: City Council
Subject: Rezone effect on my property
Date: Sunday, September 11, 2016 6:05:53 PM

Hello,

I have received the letter from city of Shoreline regarding the rezone updates. I would like to
 express my concern regarding what these changes would mean to the future of my family. My
 house is brand new, I have been living there for 1 year now, and is located in the area where
 6-7 story buildings will be allowed. My address is 14516 1st Ave ne. Me and my wife are
 fully vested into our house and concerned about what the future will hold. 

I tried calling Steve Szafran but did not get a response. I would like to know what exactly are
 the intentions regarding my property. How can I prevent getting affected financially by this?
 Who can I talk to on a regular basis to get updates on a timeline ?

Thank you,
Liviu Cristea

Thank you,
Liviu Cristea
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